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Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

WARHAMMER CLUB – INVITATION TO YEAR 7 

 

Last year we set up a very successful Warhammer Club, which we are continuing to run this year.  

 

Warhammer is a hobby that engages young people with fun games and collectable miniatures, encouraging them to 

develop skills and gain confidence through building and painting the models whilst developing friendships and social 

skills. At a later date there may be opportunities to represent the School in national gaming competitions. The Club 

meets every Wednesday in G3 from 15:40 - 17:00.  

 

The building of models requires the use of plastic glue and clippers, which your son will use under direct supervision. To 

allow for the maintenance and improvement of the Warhammer resources (scenery, battle mats etc.) we are asking 

for a subscription of £15 which can be made via ParentPay. Please log on and go to ‘Warhammer Club’ and pay the 

required amount.  If you would find this cost prohibitive, please contact me in confidence as there may be funding 

available to assist you.  

 

Please note that your son will be required to provide his own miniatures and modelling equipment.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr L A Pettengell 

 

Club Leader 

 

lap@rgshw.com  
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